
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Our Ref: Parent Letters/HFN/Christmas Sounds  
  
 
 25th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
 

“Christmas Sounds”  
  

Thursday 9th December 2021 : 7.00 pm, Barnden Hall  
  

The Music Department are pleased to invite you to “Christmas Sounds”, our seasonal Music Concert.   
  
There will be performances from our choirs, concert band and other ensembles.  Once again, by popular 
demand, we are including carols for you the audience to join in with.  I am sure that as in past years it will 
prove to be a popular, festive and entertaining evening.  
  
Admission to the concert will be by ticket, the prices being £6 for Adults and £4.50 for Children.  As there is 
likely to be great demand for seats (which are unreserved), I would recommend early purchase of tickets, no 
later than midday on Wednesday 8th December, as tickets will not be available on the door.   
  
I look forward to seeing you there.  
  
Yours sincerely  

  

 

Hannah Frean  
Head of Music  

Station Road, Burgess Hill 

West Sussex, RH15 9EA 

 

T: 01444 241691  

office@theburgesshillacademy.org.uk       

www.theburgesshillacademy.org.uk 

 

Principal: Mr Jon Francies 


